
THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD 

 

 
Saturday, January 8th 

 5:00 PM  Angela Maiolo 

  by Donato & Stella Tito 

Sunday, January 9th 

 8:30 am  Amie Gentilini 

  by The Gentilini Family 

10:30 am  Domenico & Anna Cino 

  by The Cino Family 

                 Giuseppe DiGregorio 

  by Bozzo & DeSimini Families 

                 Adriano Lovisa 

  by Lovisa Family 

                Salvacion Doritan Grayda 

Wednesday, January 12th 

 7:00 pm  For the Intention of Luciano Conte 

                For the Intention of Melanie 

Saturday, January 15th 

 5:00 pm  Karl Schubert 

  by Mike & Erika Balicki 

Sunday, January 16th 

 8:30 am  Sacred Heart Parishioners 

10:30 am  Giovanni Volpe 

  by Josie Iannello 

                 Michele Spensieri 

  By Concetta Spensieri 

 

Our Mother of Perpetual 

Help Weekly Devotion 
Join us in praying the Novena 

every Wednesday evening 

beginning at 6:30 pm, followed by the 

Celebration of Mass at 7:00 pm.  

 

Funeral Mass Notice:   

The Funeral Mass for DAVID RUMBLE will be 

Celebrated on Friday, January 14th at 10:30 am. 

   

 

Today, in our 

liturgical calendar, 

we celebrate the 

Baptism of the 

Lord, which signifies 

the end of the 

Christmas season. The Baptism of the Lord 

is notable because it marks the beginning 

of Jesus' ministry and confirms his identity 

as the Son of God.  

Prayer 
Father in heaven,  

who at the baptism of Jesus 

in the River Jordan proclaimed him 

your beloved Son and  

anointed him with the Holy Spirit. 

 Grant that all who are baptized 

 into his Name may keep 

the covenant they have made, and 

boldly confess him as Lord and Savior; 

who with you and the Holy Spirit 

lives and reigns, one God, 

in glory everlasting. Amen 

 

SACRAMENT OF 
BAPTISM 

We welcome into the Church 

of Jesus Christ, 

GIULIANA ANTONIA NOCE, 

daughter of Daniele & Melissa.   May the 

Lord Jesus pour His blessings on Giuliana 

and her family.  The Sacrament of Baptism 

will take place on Saturday, January 8th, at 

11:00 am. 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE:   
Beginning next week, the Rectory/Office will be open on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays, until further 
notice.  You may leave a message on the answering machine and your call will be returned in a timely 
manner or you can send an email at sacredheartchurch@zing-net.ca or sacredheartki@archtoronto.org 
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SUNDAY, JANUARY 9th, 2022 

 

POPE FRANCIS has 
launched the Synod on 
Synodality:  a two-year global 
process of listening to the 
faithful that will help the 
Church reflect on how we can 

do God’s will in the world today.  The comments 
of the faithful will ultimately be discussed at a 
meeting of the bishops in the Vatican in 2023.  
To learn more about the Synod on Synodality 
and to share your thoughts, please visit: 
www.archtoronto.org/synodality 

 

APPRECIATION 
We are grateful to CRISTIANA ALVES for 

giving her talent and time in painting the 

figurines in our ‘nativity scene’.  They look 

new again!   

 

FROM PUBLIC RELATIONS & 

COMMUNICATIONS  

ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO 
Last week, the provincial government 

announced that Ontario will be moving to 

a modified Step 2 of the roadmap to 

reopening.  Capacity restrictions for 

places of worship are set at 50% capacity, 

however distancing must be maintained 

by those not from the same family. Our 

church Hall is used for overflow purposes.  

Kindly note that there will be NO in-person 

meetings allowed until further notice.  

Those feeling unwell should not attend 

Mass at this time and not congregate in 

large groups before or after Mass.   

 

“I have seen and testified that 

this is the Son of God” 

RESTLESS 
SWEAT-SHIRT 

Order sheets are available in the foyer of the 
Church.  Please fill in your name, telephone 
number and size.    Place the order sheet 
together with the $40.00 in the envelope 
provided and put into the collection basket OR 
drop it off in the ‘mail-slot’ at the Rectory/office.  
Once 20 orders are reached, we will put the 
order through. 

 
 

OUR CHURCH NEEDS  
YOUR SUPPORT 

We are grateful for your ongoing financial and 
non-financial support to our parish and we thank 
all the volunteers for making this possible.  One 
way to help our parish, financially, is to consider 
using the Pre-Authorized Giving Program (PAG).  
Enrolling in this program, will provide a consistent 
flow of funds that will be used to ongoing 
operational expenses. This program is administered 
directly by the parish office.  Once registered in the 
program, you decide how much you want to 
contribute to the parish on a monthly basis and it 
is automatically withdrawn from your bank account 
once a month.  Those who are currently enrolled 
in the program, your consideration to increase your 
contribution is greatly appreciated.  Forms can be 
found in the foyer of the church or you can 
download from the website under the heading 
PARISH LIFE (sub-heading) FORMS, then click 
on PAG or you may contact the Rectory/Office 
sacredheartchurch@zing-net.ca or 905-833-1161. 
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